AAC Letter to Local MPs – NSW Planning Portal 
[DATE]

[Insert name]

[Insert title]

[Insert address]

Email: [Insert email] 
Dear [name]

RE: Ongoing issues with the operation of the NSW Planning Portal
I am one of your constituents, a local business owner and a Registered Certifier. My business, [insert name] employs [insert number] people from our local community. 

[Insert any relevant background on business].

As a local Registered Certifier, I am writing to you about my concerns with the NSW Government’s Planning Portal.  

As you may know, it has recently become mandatory for Registered Certifiers and applicants to use the online Planning Portal in NSW.
While we support the principle of an online portal, the Portal in its current form is unworkable and is adding massive amounts of unnecessary red tape to what should be relatively simple planning processes. 

It is clear that the Portal has not been properly tested before being implemented, with technical glitches plaguing the system. These glitches can take weeks for the Department of Planning to rectify. 
From these basic technological glitches, to massive amounts of duplications which do not interact with the mature system many businesses already have in place, the Portal is clunky and adds excessive red tape to the planning process. 

This is directly impacting on people trying to use the planning system, including people trying to get a house built or make minor alterations to properties. 

This is adding time and costs to businesses that will ultimately be passed on to the public if it cannot be addressed. 

I would greatly appreciate it if you could raise this matter with the Minister for Planning and his Department on our behalf. 

If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on [insert details]. 
Yours sincerely

[insert name]
